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We are so thankful for the support we have received from AWP over the years. This last year we were
able to provide 35 counseling sessions to women leaving lives of sex trafficking and domestic violence
with our AWP grant. One of the ladies is preparing to move into her own apartment in February. We
have many such success stories. A lot of it is due to the counseling services we are able to provide.
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